

Bernard C. "Jack" YoungPresident
Baltimore City Council

100 N. Holliday Street, Suite 400 Baltimore, Maryland 21202

Phone: 401-396-4804 Fax: 410-539-0647



September 9, 2013

Mr. Stephon Ferguson,

I want to take this opportunity to thank you for taking the time to share your most compelling rendition of Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr.'s "I Have A Dream" speech at Baltimore City Hall to help commemorate the 50th Anniversary of the March on Washington.

It is a gift to the youth of today to be able to experience a portion of Dr. King's legacy through your work. You have also provided a unique opportunity for the older generations to reflect on the road that has led to the many freedoms we now have today.

May you continually be blessed through your gift of sharing Dr. King's compelling legacy.

Bernard C. "Jack" Young

Benned C) and young

President, Baltimore City Council